
Apply Now
for a Reception school place

for September 2021

Apply by 15th
January 2021

You need to

apply NOW for a

school place

For further information please visit 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions

or contact your local school

Contact the Admissions Team by telephone 0345 045 1370 
Box OCT1221, The Octagon, Shire Hall, Cambridge, CB3 0AP
or email admissions@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

If your child will

be aged 4 by

31st August
2021


